
IMPORTANT DATES
TO REMEMBER

Mon. 2/27 3:00 Drama
Club Rehearsal

Tues. 2/28 4:00
Beginning Band
Rehearsal @ RMS &
3:00 Drama Club
Rehearsal

Thurs. 3/2 4:00
Advanced Band
Rehearsal @ RMS

Fri. 3/3 9:00 Mug and
Muffin & 2:00 COTM

February 17, 2023
School Hours: 8:15 am - 3 pm

Absences:
When your child is absent.
Please call the school office
(603) 332-2146.  Leave your
name, your child’s name, the
child's teacher's name and
reason for absence.  If we do
not hear from you, district
policy states we will call you.
This is for your child’s safety.

If your child is late you
need to sign them in at
the office.

Lunch Menu Link
MENU

Table Talk: What are
you most looking
forward to during the
vacation week?

Andrea Lancey, Principal
East Rochester School

773 Portland Street, Rochester, NH 03868
Phone (603) 332-2146

www.rochesterschools.com/o/ers/
Twitter @ERSchoolnh

https://rochester.linqnutrition.com/Menus.aspx
http://www.rochesterschools.com/o/ers/
http://twitter.com


On Wednesday we said a sad goodbye to Mrs. Stanley in the

office. We thank her for everything she did for ERS! We all wish

her the best on her new adventure!





Today our

classrooms were rewarded for earning marshmallows

during our kindness week! What a delicious treat!





Welcome Parents, Students and Friends

to our Read-a-thon!

This year, we are excited to announce

that we will hold a Read-a-thon

fundraiser. Our Read-a-thon is a

program that brings students together

with family and friends to encourage reading and to build literacy skills. The

main focus of the Read-a-thon is for everyone to know we are committed to

improving reading skills. To that end, the Read-a-thon promises to be a fun,

exciting journey for all participants as they begin a personal Reading

Adventure that challenges each reader to complete 10 reading sessions over

our 2-week event.

Our Read-a-thon will start February 27, 2023. We understand that, as

parents, you have high expectations for the quality of your child’s education

but also have limited time. That’s why we chose to hold a Read-a-thon. You

will find this to be the easiest fundraiser possible.

By simply activating your reader’s personal page and using the promotional

tools found there, friends and family anywhere in the world can show their

support for your reader by making a donation to our Read-a-thon. Your

involvement in the Read-a-thon will help your child develop a lasting love of

reading. We hope each one of you will activate your child’s personal page the

day your child brings home their paperwork.


